
From: Harriet Turner
To: E-OHPSCA2713.EBSA
Subject: Healthcare services
Date: Friday, August 19, 2011 2:51:52 PM

*The current definition of religious employer does not provide true
conscience protection for those committed to preserving life.
*Healthcare plans should not be forced to violate the moral and
religious convictions of providers or employees in order to participate
in the health care system.
*Requiring such an unacceptable demand threatens both universal
access to health care and religious freedom of conscience.
Any so-called health care plan should improve life,
& strengthen available services -
*not hinder or shut down services - is this what you are attempting to
do -
shut down any faith-based health care services? 
*We absolutely do NOT agree with this!
Brian & Harriet Turner
hkrturner@q.com
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